
From: Anderson, John E 

Sent: Wednesday, June 25, 2014 6:33 PM 
To: Eitches, Edward E 

Cc: Federoff, Carolyn; Gross, Jerry; Salamido, Holly K; Mercer-Hollie, Jacqueline; Zaltman, Mark; 
Hankinson, D'andra A 

Subject: UNION NOTIFICATION: EMERGENCY NOTIFICATION SYSTEM 

Good Afternoon Mr. Eitches: 
  

This email will serve as notification to AFGE National Council of HUD Locals 222 of the HUD’s plan 
to implement an Emergency Notification System (ENS) within the Department.  As you are aware, 
an ENS will provide emergency notifications/alerts through multiple mediums, inclusive of but not 
limited to telephone, voicemail and computer to employees who chose to participate.   Participation 
by employees is voluntary.   Management appreciates your indulgence in rolling out this system, 
which will enhance the Agency’s ability to advise of its operating status during emergencies.  
  
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this communication, please contact the Employee, 
Labor Relations and Performance Division in HUD Headquarters on 202-708-3373. 
  
Thank you for you cooperation in this regard. 
  
John Anderson, 
Acting Deputy Director, 
Employee & Labor Relations Division 
Office of the Chief Human Capital Officer 
HUD Headquarters, Washington, DC 20410 
202-402-3055 
  
  
  

This message is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed 

and may contain information that is non-public, proprietary, privileged, confidential, and 

exempt from disclosure under applicable law or may constitute attorney work product. If 

you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, 

distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received 

this communication in error, notify the sender immediately at the telephone number above 

and (i) destroy this message if a facsimile or (ii) delete this message immediately if this is an 

electronic communication. Thank you. 
  
 


